
Moments of the Month - October

Hello!
Welcome back to ‘Moments of the Month’ - a monthly review of all the 
exciting things we’ve been up to in school.
Each class teacher has put together a slide to let you know about all of the 
lovely learning experiences your children have enjoyed over the past four 
weeks, so click on through and enjoy.
Don’t forget to click all the way to the final slide where you’ll also find the 
names in our achievement book and the house point results this week
Have a lovely weekend and we’ll see you all on Monday!
The Staff of Hartsbourne :-)



Reception

Red is an 
angry feeling 

and blue is sad

We read the story ‘The Colour 
Monster’, made feelings puppets 

and colour jars.

Snake begins with 
‘s’ We iced biscuits in maths

We enjoyed exploring the nature reserve
Sorting in 
phonics

Learning how to mix colour



Year 1 We’re loving 
writing in year 1!

If one part 
is 3 and 
one part is 
5 then the 
whole is 8!

I have made the 
silliest sentence!

I have made 
a car collage.The magic 

leaves are 
whispering 
to me!



     Year 2
Great Fire 
of London 
recounts 
using quills

Dear 
Diary,

Learning to 
play 
London’s 
Burning in 
music

We have made art using natural 
materials.

The Great Fire 
of London 
Bucket Race

Great 
Fire of 
London 
art



Year 3

A month of construction 
saw us make 3d shape 
frames (top left), 
prototype photo frames 
(left) and then the real 
thing (top)!

Making time for reading and full use 
of our reading corner!

A spooky 
science 
lesson 
assembling 
our own 
skeletons 
and naming 
the bones!



Year 4

The molar, 
the 
merrier! Minecraft 

me!

Our treemendous 
designs in nature.



C

Creating our puppet 
heads, for our puppet 
project.

Discovering the joy of 
prime factors.

Digging the impermanence of 
art in Forest School



Y E A R    6

Year 6 were very 
fortunate to visit 
Bentley Priory Museum 
and learn all about the 
the pivotal role as 
Headquarters Fighter 
Command during the 
Battle of Britain in 
1940

Year 6 had this unique opportunity to attend the amazing Disney 
theme performance of Purcell school orchestra at the Watford 

Colloseum.



Forest School
The children have been working hard in their journals, expressing 
their experiences through pictures, poems and stories. They have 
also  been developing communication skills and team work whilst 

making transient art. Their art work was stunning and our nature 
reserve turned into an outdoor art gallery!






